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 monthly 
NEWS LETTER


September 2019 
Dear Parents/Guardians,
It is nice to see everyone back in school and all settling in so well in their new classes. I hope you all enjoyed your family time over the summer.
As well as this newsletter we are sending you home a payment book for when you send any money into school; please fill in the amount you send in and tell us what it is for. Miss Hodgins will update this when she gets it into the school office- all permission slips and money can be given to your child’s class teacher.   

This term we are still running a healthy tuck shop in school at morning break times for children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6. (Children in Yrs 1and 2 already get a free piece of fruit as part of the government scheme.) Children may bring in 20p to buy a piece of fruit at break times- the Year 6 pupils are going to run our tuck shop.  

Sports coaches will be in school this half term running Young Leaders sessions for Class 3 on a Tuesday; Class 2 are having coaching in tennis on a Friday and Jon is in running cricket sessions for children in Class 2 and Year 1 every Wednesday. These are in addition to their usual PE on a Thursday with Andy. Please make sure children have their PE kit in school for all of these lessons.
On Friday of this week Class 3 are going to the Sands Centre in Carlisle to watch the Horrible Histories show, The Terrible Tudors. 

On Friday 4th October we are holding a Coffee Afternoon in school to raise money for MacMillan Cancer Support. All family members are welcome to join us from 2:30pm for this very worthy cause and children may also bring in money to buy cakes. Please could we ask for donations of cakes to be brought into school on the day.  
This year we will again be holding a Harvest Assembly in school on Friday 11th October at 2pm- all family members are welcome to join us and once this is over children can be taken home. As yet we have not decided which charity we will support, but once I have spoken to the children about this then I will let you know.

The St John’s the Evangelist Church Harvest Service this year is on Sunday 22nd September at 11am and all are welcome to this. If any child would like to take part in the service please let Revd Day know.

In case any of you need to book time off work I have added the dates and times of our Christmas performances at the end of this newsletter.

Kind Regards

Amanda M Pitcher                                                                                                         
	Dates for Your Diary


Sunday 22nd September                                        St John’s Harvest Service 11am

Friday October 4th October                                  MacMillan Coffee Afternoon from 2:30pm
Friday October 11th October                                Harvest Assembly 2:00pm    

Monday 14th October                                           PTA meeting 7pm 

                        Half term Monday 21st to Friday 25th October

Monday 28th October                                          School reopens   

Tuesday 10th December                                      Class 1 Christmas performance 9:30am

Wednesday 11th December                                 Class 2 and 3 Christmas performances 1:30pm and 7pm.

